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Upcoming Town Meetings 

Work Sessions: 

May 11th at 9am 

12th & 26th at 6pm 

June 8th at 9am 

9th & 23rd at 6 pm 

July 13th at 9am 

14th & 28th at 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

May 12th & 26th at 7pm 

June 9th & 23rd at 7pm 

July 14th & 28th at 7pm 

 

   Meetings held at 

Mills Town Hall 

704 Fourth St 

In This Issue 
 Meeting Dates 

 COVID-19 Info 

 2020 Census 

 COVID-19 Relief 

 Council Openings 

 Contact Us 

 Town Hall Entrance 

 Utility Payments 

CENSUS 2020 —YOUR VOTE COUNTS! 
Dear Resident, 

As the United States 2020 Census count quickly approaches, we’d like to 
remind you of its importance and why the Town of Mills relies on your an-
swers to the Census questionnaire.   

Please take part in this important questionnaire so the Town of Mills’ 
count can be as accurate as possible. To learn more about the 2020 Cen-
sus and how it affects our Town, Natrona County and State of Wyoming, 
log on to https://2020census.gov/, or visit us at Town Hall for a printed 
copy of Census topics.  



Utility Payments and Permits during COVID-19 Closure 

Utility bills can be paid by either calling us to make a payment over the phone, dropping your 

payment in the black drop box at the drive/entrance into the Town Hall parking lot, mailing it 

to PO Box 789, or logging on to xpressbillpay.com.  

Permits can be downloaded/printed from our website.  Complete the permit and return it  

either by dropping it in the drop box, mailing it to PO Box 789, faxing it to 307-234-6528, or 

emailing it to info@millswy.gov.  You can send a check for payment or call in and pay over the 

phone for the cost of the permit.  If you are unsure of the fee please call us. 

Contact Us 

Town of Mills 

704 Fourth St. 

P.O. Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 
 

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

Like us on Facebook 

facebook.com/millswy 

 

Pay your utility bill online 

www.xpressbillpay.com 

 

COVID-19 Water Abatement Program 

Mills Residents and Businesses: 

If you are having financial difficulty paying your Town of Mills 
utility bill due to COVID-19, please contact the Town Clerk to 

see if you qualify for our Water Abatement Program. 

 

The new ramp/entrance into Town Hall is complete, how-
ever with COVID-19 restrictions, public access is not 
available at this time. The Library grand opening is 
also on hold.  Watch for more information on our web-
site and our Facebook page for a more definitive date 
when that becomes available to us.  We are looking for-
ward to resuming normal functions and business hours 
back in the main Town Hall building.  Thank you all for 
your patience! 

2019 Water Quality Report is in and can be found on our website. 

Mills Town Council needs you! 

We will have two council positions coming open for election.  If 

you are interested please contact the Town Clerk for information. 


